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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 11:01 AM
To: Patten, David R.; 'Lee, Nathan'; 'Hoey, Kiersten'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron #9-0329 (RO269); Approval of Scope of Work

Hi all, 
 
Rather than send a full letter, I thought it appropriate to respond to the scope of work contained in the letter 
correspondence dated January 26, 2011.  The scope of work outlined in the letter appears to be a reasonable approach to 
outstanding questions remaining at the site.  Please use this email as ACEH concurrence with the scope.  Please include 
the findings in the next regularly scheduled semi-annual groundwater monitoring report.  If you have questions, please let 
me know. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


